


Dear Worker name
The Certificate of Capacity we received for the period Start date - End date is invalid because the patient declaration has not been completed or signed by you.
In order to avoid delays in your weekly payments you may provide your declaration to us via email.
Please confirm if at any time since the last Certificate of Capacity was provided you engaged in:
· voluntary work, or
· any form of employment or self-employment for which you have received or been entitled to receive weekly payments in money or otherwise?
If you have worked, please provide details of any voluntary work, employment or self-employment you have engaged in (other than with your pre-injury employer as part of your return to work).
[bookmark: _GoBack]To avoid delays in receiving weekly payments please ensure the declaration is completed on all certificates moving forward.
Kind regards




